
I strongly oppose this bill. Banning trans children from playing sports is harmful and could potentially 
increase mental health problems in trans children. All children should be able to have the opportunity 
play sports with peers who are their same gender. The fact that this bill is being considered is 
embarrassing for our state. It shows such ignorance of factual information and the extreme prejudice of 
our lawmakers.  
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